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          February 28, 2019 

Dear Jason Stevenson and Darryl High, 

During the 2019 road construction season, the Salt Lake City Engineering Division will be reconstructing 

900 South from Lincoln Street to 1300 East. The proposed reconstruction project includes a new 

pavement surface, improved crosswalks, a bike path, a roundabout at 1100 East and repairs to 

sidewalks, access ramps and curb and gutter as needed. In this letter I have included: 

1. The project’s schedule: April – October 2019 

2. A map indicating the project limits 

3. A request to attend another community council meeting (if desired by the community council) 

 

According to City Ordinance 2.60.050, the East Liberty Park Community Council, a recognized 

community organization, can provide comments on this upcoming project. Thank you for inviting us last 

week to present about the project. At this point, there is no new information. Door-to-door updates will 

soon be provided to remind residents and businesses about the project in the next coming weeks.  

The project team will also hold a meet-the-contractor get-together at least a week before the project 

begins at a yet to be determined date and location. Please feel free to contact me at any time.  

Thank you, 

 

Adan Carrillo, Civic Engagement Specialist 

https://www.slc.gov/mystreet/2018/12/12/900-south-lincoln-street-to-1300-east/

